

## Western Campus Resources Inc.

\_\_\_\_\_

## The Jim Hebden 2017 Chemistry Bursary

**Application Guidelines** 

The Jim Hebden Chemistry Bursary will be awarded to a student who has performed service for his/her school and/or community while maintaining the grades in science that are necessary for success in post-secondary education. The \$500 bursary, to be used for post-secondary studies, is presented annually by Western Campus Resources, the exclusive distributor of the best-selling Hebden Chemistry Workbooks 11 & 12.

Any student meeting the following criteria may apply:

- 1. the student has or will complete Chemistry 12 by the end of June 2017
- 2. the student can demonstrate plans to continue the study of chemistry at a recognized post-secondary institution, whether it be toward a chemistry degree or in a field related to chemistry such as nursing or engineering.

The student shall submit a letter describing how the study of chemistry is essential to his/her educational and career goals. As well, the student should address his/her financial needs and how this bursary will ease these needs as they study chemistry.

The student will also submit 2 paragraphs explaining

- A. why he/she would encourage a Grade 10 student to study chemistry; and
- B. what he/she has done in the past two years to make his/her school and/or community a better place for others

Note that the total word count for both topics should not exceed 800 words.

The student must also include a letter of reference from a teacher. Note that this letter must state their GPA for Grade 11 and their cumulative GPA to date in Grade 12. In addition, the letter should address the student's character, service to his/her school and/or community, and the likelihood of future academic success in his/her chosen post-secondary studies.

The deadline for applications is April 28th, 2017. The name of the successful student will be posted on www.WesternCampus.ca by May 15th, 2017.

We thank all of the applicants and the teachers who take the time to write letters on behalf of their students.